
Date: 
Time:
Link:

We want to hear from you!

ROSLINDALE BUS LANE VIRTUAL ENGAGEMENT

Following the success of the Northbound Bus Lane on Washington
Street, the Boston Transportation Department would like to hear
your thoughts on enhancements to the Northbound Bus Lane 
and a Southbound Bus Lane.

Pictured: Washington Street Northbound Lane

Monday, June 15, 2020
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM
global.gotomeeting.com/join/278678301

Matthew Moran, Transit Director
matthew.moran@boston.gov
boston.gov/transportation

Questions?


